
Democracy in Action

Student vote

Results announced

vote for one

While community residents are
voting on the proposed 2024-25
school budget, students will have the
opportunity to vote online for a new
lunch item to be offered during the
2024-25 school year. 

Parents are encouraged to have their
children take part in the online
voting to experience the voting
process.

Chicken Sausage &
American Cheese
Waffle Sandwich

Beef Soft Tacos

Chicken Lo Mein

May 21, 2024

May 22, 2024
Student votes will be tallied and
results will be announced at each
building on Wednesday, May 22.

Student Voting hours
May 21    7 a.m.-8 p.m.

#successatlps


